UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE
August 8, 1980,

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Professor Fe Oe¢ Russell,

Oread Training School,
University of Kansase

Dear Professor Russell:

Pursuent to our telephone conversation of yesterday,
I am sending you herewith the confidential credentials of
lire BEe Be DeGroot, Jre, who is to be an instructor in our
department this coming academic year. I would greatly
appreciate having these records returned to us at your early

convenliencCese

I am also sending you an excerpt from lire DelGroot's
letter of application which covers his training and exper-
iencee lire DeGroot's brother, Dudley Se. DeGroot, who is
director of physical education at San Jose State College,
also wrote me concerning his training. You will note that
he says his brother has been "particularly interested in
teacher training work in physical education'.

Very sincgrely yours,
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